
NORTHEAST ARKANSAS INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

April 8, 2020 

The Honorable Harold Perrin 
Mayor of Jonesboro 
PO Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-1845 

Dear Mayor Perrin: 

Please find attached the 2019 annual report from the Northeast Arkansas Industrial 
Development Commission.  In light of the COVID-19 virus and tornado damage that 
Jonesboro is challenged with at this time, we have chosen to provide a comprehensive 
but simplified report. 

As the world looks at Jonesboro, we know that our strength and character is going to 
shine through.  We look forward to seeing the great things our city is going to 
accomplish in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Al M. Heringer III 
Chairman 


